
 

            2025 COMPETITIVE CHEER COMPETITION  

The 2025 District II Competitive Cheer Championships will be held on Sunday, 

December 14, 2025, at 12 p.m.  The inclement weather make up date will be 

Sunday, December 21, 2025.  The District II competition is open to any District II 

school that would like to see their young ladies and CO-ED’s compete in this great 

event.  

 

This year’s event will be held again at Wilkes-Barre Area High School, 2021 Wolf 

Pack Way, Plains, Pa.  18705. 

 

The entry fee will be $100.00. Please submit payment to District II. You can send it 

to Hal Gabriel at the following address - 

Hal Gabriel 

Wilkes- Barre Area High School 

2021 Wolf Pack Way 

Plains, PA  18705 

 

The top 4 teams, regardless of their classification, will be selected in rank order 

and will have the opportunity to represent District II at 1st Summit Arena Cambria 

Country War Memorial in Johnstown at the State Competitive Cheer 

Championships on January 9th & 10th, 2026. 

 



 

Registration: 

In order to register your school in the 2025 District II Competitive Cheer 

Championships go to the “2025 District II Competitive Cheer Championships” 

story on the webpage.  You will find a link to utilize for registration.  Just click on 

that link and follow the instructions.  Registration must be completed by Monday, 

December 8th at 3 p.m.   

 

Transportation: 

Please ask your bus/van drivers to drop off your student-athletes on the east side 

of the building (Athletics).  There is plenty of parking for all the buses and vans 

associated with the competition.  All competitors enter through the east side 

doors and proceed to the school cafeteria. 

 

Staging Information: 

Belongings may be left in the back section of our cafeteria where tables will be 

marked for each school. Stretching and warm ups can be done one half hour 

before your performance in our Wrestling Room and also in our auxiliary gym. 

 

Admission: 

$6.00-dollar admission fee. Tickets must be obtained through Hometown tickets. 

Please visit the PIAA District II Web Site for details. All children 5 and under are 

free and Adults 65 and older (with prove of age) are free. 

 

General Procedures: 

We ask that when teams are not participating, they either sit in the stands or in a 

section of extra chairs on the floor.  No parents will be permitted onto the 

competition surface or in the cafeteria areas. 



 

Awards: 

Awards will be presented at the end of the competition.  The top three teams will 

receive medals and the top four will qualify for the State Championships in 

Johnstown, PA. 

We look forward to seeing all of you on Sunday the 14th  of December.  If you 

should need to contact me with information or questions, you can reach me at 

the following numbers -  

 

Office:  570-826-7111 ext. 2110 

Cell:      570-239-6991 

 

Hal Gabriel 

District II Competitive Cheer Chairman 

 

 

 



 

 


